Number: PL-308

Date: October 29, 2001
From: North American Numbering Plan Administration (NANPA)
Subject: Delayed Introduction of the 385 NPA (Utah)

On October 23, 2001, the Utah Public Service Commission (UPSC) issued a new order in
Dockets 99-999-04 and 99-999-05. The order changes the previously adopted implementation
schedule for the introduction of the 385 NPA. Permissive dialing of the new 385 NPA will begin
on March 30, 2003; mandatory dialing will begin on September 30, 2003. Other details of the
801-385 NPA split remain as described in PL-231. This update replaces PL-248.

Additionally, we have been advised that one of the previously listed test numbers will no longer
be available. The test numbers to be used for the split are 385-227-0384 and 385-497-0386, and
will be made available at least 60 days prior to the start of permissive dialing.

NANPA will provide further updates as additional information becomes available. Questions
may be directed to Joe Cocke, NPA Relief Planning — Western Region at 805-520-1945.



